
 
 

Delegation 
 
Joanne: 
  
My firm is the Architect and Prime Consultant for the new Thorold Fire Station. 
  
Fire Chief Terry Dixon has asked us to participate in the December 7 Council meeting, 
where the design of the station and the construction budget will be presented to 
Council. 
  
I will definitely participate, and Michael Thier from my office may also participate in this 
meeting. 
  
I understand that we need to register as a Deputation for this purpose. 
  
Please confirm that we are registered, provide us with a link to this meeting, and advise 
us of any protocols. 
  
Thank you! 
  
John D. Vallee, P.Eng., President 
G. DOUGLAS VALLEE LIMITED 
Consulting Engineers, Architects and Planner 
2 Talbot Street North Simcoe Ontario N3Y 3W4 
519.426.6270 
www.gdvallee.ca 
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